GRAND COUNTY WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT
GRAND COUNTY SPECIAL SIERVICE DISTRICT
Regular Meeting ---==w-oesmcmame e —s———— January 3, 198%4

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman,
D. L. Taylor at the pigtrict Office at 7:00 A.M. Qther
Grand County Water Conservancy District members present were
Gary Wilson, James Walker and John Groo.

Grand County Special Service District members
present were D.L. Taylor, Gary Wilson, George White and Dan

Holyoak.

_ Others present were Dale Pierson and Roberta
Highland.

Roberta read the minutes of the meeting of Decem-
ber 20, 1983, After calling for additions ot corrections,
the Chair declared the minutes approved as read.

Dale reported the county crew is hauling clay, and
work has re-commenced on the reservoir, Gary reported that
Boulden worked yesterday, and water might be turned into the
reservoir today.

Dale reported the specifications for the metering
of the irrigation system are out and the bid opening is
advertised for 7:00 A.M., and Larry &Anderson will be here at
9:00 on the 17th of January to meet with the Board. D. L.,
asked the files be checked to see what our records show what
engineering had been done when the reservoir was built.

The specifications for metering and anticipated
probliems for installing the meters were discussed. '

Dale reported he had talked to the nNivision about
the c¢loud seeding. They had asked the Grand County
Commission, the San Juan County Commission and the San Juan
Conservancy District to participate in the program. We were
the only ones who had responded favorably, so they had not
seeded down here, If we want to participate, we can parti-
Clpate for the gecond half of the season. Gary suggested we
get the latest snow report before we make a decision to
gpend any money.

The meeting adjourned at 7:55 A.M,
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